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6th March 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I have been working closely with the Governors to try to look at the fees for the extended 

services we provide. We have not raised these fees for several years but we are no longer 

able to cover our costs with the current fees. As the cost of services continue to increase by 

significant percentages, the cost of delivering our service becomes higher.  

We understand that our families are also experiencing many of these higher costs making 

balancing a family budget more challenging and we are keen to not add more financial 

pressure to our families. 

Therefore we have planned to increase our fees for the paid afternoon session in two 

stages, with the first being due from 1st April 2023 and the second increase in September 

2023.  

 

 April 23 
 

Sept 23  

 Per session Total for 4 days 
 

Per session Total for 4 days 

Afternoon 
session 

£22.50 £90 £25 £100 

 

Thank you in advance for your continued support. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

 
 

Joanne Budge 

Executive Head teacher, REYS Federation. 

mailto:admin@newbridgenursery.reading.sch.uk
http://www.newbridgenursery.reading.sch.uk/

